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 “Travel and Discover America while Earning an Income!”

Gus Rahim
Ontario Truck Driving School

427 Exeter Road
London, ON N6E 2Z3
Dear Gus,

On behalf of SGT, I would like to thank you and your staff for providing our company with consistently well-trained, professional drivers.

The standards that you maintain are evident in the skills your graduates bring with them to our advanced driver training program.  The safety values and professionalism of our driver associates begins with the kind of quality program that your organization has developed.

I just want you to know that SGT, appreciates your efforts, and we look forward to a long relationship with your organization.

Sincerely,

Douglas Bell

Terminal Manager

76 Sun Pac Blvd., Brampton, ON L6S 5Z8 (B) 905-791-1010, EXT. 7 (F) 905-791-0302
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